
Americans For Limited Government 
 

10332 Main Street, Box 326, Fairfax, VA 22030 ∙ Phone:  703.383.0880 ∙ Fax:  703.383.5288 ∙ WWW.GETLIBERTY.ORG  

 

With your help, we CAN fire the Swamp! 

 

 

Because of you, ALG Foundation revealed to Congress how outdated policies from the 

Obama Administration is actually underfunding Labor Department union oversight and 

accountability. 

• Congress has continued to dramatically underfund 

the one part of the Labor Department that oversees 

union corruption.  

• Because of you, ALGF was able to research and 

reveal that under the Obama Administration Labor 

Department, criminal investigations of labor union 

corruption dropped by 40 percent.  

• The same report showed that indictments of high-le 

vel labor union officials fell by 29 percent, resulting 

in corrupt labor unions running amuck. By alerting 

Congress to this epidemic, we are taking the first 

steps in resolving this issue.  

 

With your help, Americans everywhere are closer than ever to a federal government that is 

of the people, by the people, and for the people! 

• The MERIT Act, which allows Department 

Secretaries across the government to “clean 

house” by firing poor performing employees, 

is picking up speed as the bill passed through 

the House Oversight and Government Reform 

Committee! ALG predicts the bill will pass the 

House in mid to late September. 

• On the other side of Congress, support for the 

Senate version of the MERIT Act is growing 

with the latest addition of Senator Tom Cotton 

as a co-sponsor. 

• Together, we plan to mount a huge Labor Day push to change the narrative surrounding 

Republicans on the holiday. We aim to show the true value of having hard-working 

individuals serving in our federal government. 

 

Americans for Limited Government focused on cleaning up the federal 

workforce for you this summer! 

Americans for Limited Government’s Multi-Media 

Manager Natalia Castro sits down with Congressman 
Loudermilk to discuss MERIT ACT. 

 

Cover of Americans for Limited Government 

Foundation’s report on how to Make to Office of 

Labor-Management Standards great again. 


